Dear Parents/Carers,

Next Tuesday, 27" June, we will be holding a Spanish day in school to support your children’s
Spanish learning and as part of our work towards the International School Award. The children will
have the opportunity to take part in a range of activities during the day through which they will learn
about aspects of geography, culture, art, music and language. In addition to this we will have a
Spanish visitor in school and a flamenco teacher will be leading some workshops for children to take
partin.

There will be a change to the normal menu for lunch that day. The children will be offered the
following choices so that they can have a taster of traditional Spanish food: Main courses — Chicken
and Rice (Arroz con pollo), Halal Chicken Meatballs (Albondigas de pollo), Spanish Omelette (Tortilla
de patatas). Desserts — Orange Cheesecake (Tarta de queso a la naranja), Watermelon (Sandia).
Jacket potatoes, sandwiches and paninis will be available as normal.

If you have any questions about the day please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Mrs Walker

Spanish Teacher



